SB 554 is just an attack on the law abiding. It is another attempt to sabotage and infringe on the natural rights (read Oregon
constitution "Rights", section 1 and 27), and the gun rights of law abiding citizens. There is no compelling problem here to be solved.
There is no emergency. This is just that same old socialist pipe dream, stepping further toward the goal of disarming citizens.

The proponents should be barred from further service to Oregon politicly. Why? Because they took an oath to support the
constitutions of Oregon and the USA. This bill proposes an all out attack on the right to simply exist within created rights. It shows a
callous disregard for the safety of citizens out and about and at home.

| urge you to reject this shameless, socialist scheme against all of us..

You know who you are. Your personal preferences are getting in the way of good statesmanship. You hate guns and gun owners?
Ok. But that gives you no license to destroy our rights to be who we are. The problem is not where a citizen carries a gun. The
problem is your failure to deter crime.

Go after criminals, not the rest of the population.

Thank you for reading this far, and preserve our freedom, please.



